
Phi Sigma Tau Update 

The Phi Sigma Tau Chapter of Alpha Chi Rho at Kutztown University has been 
doing a number of things during the beginning of the Fall Semester.  Brothers 
volunteered to help clean up after Kutztown's “Kickoff Carnival”, an event 
sponsored by the Greek Life Office.  This Friday Brothers are planning (barring 
another cancellation due to bad weather) to work at Dorney Park as a fundraiser 
to raise money so that our Chapter can a have a successful formal at the end of 
the year!  On October 15, 2011, our Chapter will be hosting our 2nd Annual 
Madden Tournament to Benefit Autism.  Hopefully we can build off of our 
success last year and continue to make this tournament a successful tradition for 
our Chapter.  The remainder of this week is slated to be the last call for all Rush 
events so that on Sunday we can pin our new members.  T-shirts have also been 
made for this semester, which we would like to share with as many of our alumni 
as possible.  Our Homecoming is November 5!  The Phi Sigma Tau Chapter of 
AXP is alive and well, and we hope to continue to strive to be the best chapter 
we can be! 

 -Jeff Knappenberger, President, Phi Sigma Tau, Kutztown Chapter 

 


